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Thank you so much to those who were able to attend this month’s July 4th celebrations 

with our Seniors – Bob Dunham, Clark Walter, Doug Earle, Sue Sanchez Gary 
Panetti, Rick Mudra, Charlie Braun, Farha Ahmed, Dave Kiger, Jeri Krauss, 

Linda Lavinson and special appreciation to our guest and new friend from Emeritus 
Assisted Living – Rachel Dietrich, the new Community Relations Director. 

Mary Jo Salvaggio, Chair, Service to Seniors,  

281-468-8217, maryjosalvaggio@gmail.com 

Champions Kids Camp is a non-profit organization 

that was created in the summer of 2001 to provide a 
positive camp experience for children ages 8-12 who 

have survived a traumatic event in their lives, such as 
the death of a parent or sibling. 

Photos by Shannon Hayes 

Founder and country singer Bill Nash sang his 

heart out for Champion Kids Camp, and many    
Exchangites responded with donations to send kids 

to camp. For more information about Champion 
Kids Camp, or to donate, go to 

www.championkidscamp.org. 



Michael Cole   Sue Lockwood 

Rick Forlano,   Roy Cordes 

Don Schneider    Kelly Beuttner 

Jim Hudnall         Gladys Brumfield     Ruthanne Mefford 

As Past President Steve Griffith hands the gavel over to this year’s President Gladys Brumfield, 

the club would like to thank Steve for a great year. We would also like to thank Peggy Heinemeyer 
for volunteering to create wonderful PowerPoints and Agendas during Steve’s Presidency. 
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Karen Daly and Ray Wathen   

inducted new member Vernon 
Hunt sponsored by Steve Griffith. 
 

Bob Hargarther welcomed Rick 

Polendo, Managing Partner of Mia 
Bella Restaurant. Mia Bella provided 

delicious food and wine after the 
Inauguration Banquet for Gladys. 

Chair Jim Kij says “Mark you calendars 

for February 22, 2013.“ Volunteer now 
to be on the committee for our huge     

fundraiser which helps many non-profits 
in Fort Bend County.  

Please contact Jim Kij at (281) 455-

2372 cell or jimkij@comcast.net 

Don Kerstetter of Classic 

Chevrolet, Sugar Land      
received the President’s Award 

for Sponsor of the Year. Classic 
was presenting sponsor for 

Spaghetti Cook-off and many 

other community events. 

Scott McClintic received 

the President’s Award for his 
support and for hosting ECSL 

board meetings at Early, 
McClintic, & McMillan  

Financial Services for over 

10 years. 


